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RESCISSION OF FIRE PREVENTION ORDER 

CENTRAL YUKON FIELD OFFICE-FIVE MILE CAMPGROUND 

United States Department of the Interior 

Bureau of Land Management 

 

 

Effective at 12:01 a.m., Friday July 3, 2020, the Central Yukon Field Office Manager, Tim La 

Marr, rescinds the fire prevention order dated June 11, 2020, that closed the Five Mile 

Campground in the Central Yukon Field Office. 

 

Use of the campground by the public may resume in a manner that accommodates continuing 

management of the Isom Creek Fire.  Once the campground is no longer occupied by firefighters 

and needed for management of the Isom Creek Fire, the remainder of the campground will be 

open to the public.      

 

 

 

    

   /s/ Timothy J. La Marr    07/01/2020 

   Timothy J. La Marr    Date  

   Field Manager 

   Central Yukon Field Office 


